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Falls City firemen respond to two fires
(KLZA)—Falls City firefighters responded to two fire calls over the weekend.

On Friday evening, firefighters were called to a house fire at 820 Stone Street.

Officials say the mishandling of smoking materials caused heavy damage to one
room of the home.

The Nebraska Fire Marshall investigator was called.

The house is owned by the Dee Pounds trust.

Then around 4:00 Saturday morning, firefighters were called to 1009 East 11th
Street. Upon arrival they found an old garage/shed had been hit by lightning and
was on fire.

Firefighters remained on scene for about two hours. 

The structure, owned by Devin Morre LLC., appeared to be a total loss.
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